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1
Introduction
At the 6th meeting of Working Party 5D (WP 5D) in October 2009 the process of revising Recommendations ITU-R M.1580-3 and ITU‑R M.1581-3 commenced. At the same meeting, WP 5D also decided to align the completion of the revision of Recommendations ITU-R M.1580 and ITU-R M.1581 with that of ITU-R M.1457. 
The WiMAX Forum contributed to the revision of Recommendations ITU-R M.1580 and ITU‑R M.1581 over the course of past couple of WP 5D meetings through contributions 5D/452 and 5D/556. Contribution 5D/556 included the changes proposed in Document 5D/452.  The main change in Document 5D/556 with respect to Document 5D/452 was the specification of the mask and ACLR values for base stations operating in the band 3 400-3 600 MHz. The WiMAX Forum contributions also updated Annexes 6 with information for additional frequency bands relating to the addition of the FDD duplex mode that is included in Recommendation ITU-R M.1457‑9. 
The WiMAX Forum plans to submit additional material to WP 5D meeting #8 in June 2010 covering unwanted emissions information for all bands included in its latest version of radio specifications with the aim of aligning Recommendations ITU-R M.1580 and ITU-R M.1581 with the contents of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457. 

2
Proposal
The WiMAX Forum proposes that WP 5D incorporate the material provided in Documents 5D/452 and 5D/556 in the development of the working document towards revisions of Recommendations ITU-R M.1580-3 and ITU-R M.1581-3.  
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